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Staff Initiated Changes to the Permit 
 
North Coast Water Quality Control Board staff made late changes to the Proposed 
Permit that were not identified in the Staff Initiated Changes section of the Response to 
Written Comments document. Underlined text in this document identifies text added to 
the Proposed Permit. The following changes were made to the Proposed Permit: 
 

1. Minor modifications to the WARP Tracking Spreadsheet (Attachment C2) were 
made to 1) update paragraph two of the “Instructions” section to include 
Watershed Assessment and Recovery Program (WARP) credit multiplier 
instructions, 2) improve the formatting of the “Template” sections, and 3) fix an 
incorrect value listed in the “Sample” section. 

 
2. Finding C.4 was added to page 6 of the Order, which now states: 

 
Other regional water quality control boards have existing, or are currently 
developing, similar regulatory programs for federal land management activities. 
The North Coast Water Board commits to ongoing coordination with the State 
Water Board, other regional water boards, and the federal agencies to assess 
whether there could be improvements in efficiency and consistency by 
developing statewide standards for management of discharges from activities on 
federal lands, while recognizing regional differences. 
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